
 

 

SHA senior, Jack Gillespie, 

was selected as Rotary Student 

Citizen of the Month for 

March.  Students who 

exemplify Rotary’s motto of 

“Service above Self” by being 

involved in school, community, 

religious or civic affairs are 

honored each month during the 

Rotary luncheon. 

   

Throughout high school, Jack 

has been a member of Student 

Senate and is currently serving 

as vice president for the class of 2017. He is also the president of 

National Honor Society. Jack has run cross country and track and 

played basketball and football while in high school.  

 

During the summer of 2015, Jack raised nearly $5,000 to start a 

scholarship in memory of Ed Wentworth. He took pledges and 

trained to run a half marathon in Glen Arbor where he placed first 

in his age group. He has volunteered at Morey Courts as a 

scorekeeper and has also volunteered at multiple Mobile Food 

Pantries. This past summer, he helped set up for and cleaned up 

after the Connor Puhlman Memorial Fund auction.  

 

Jack has a 3.75 GPA and upon graduation plans to attend either 

University of Michigan or Michigan State University and pursue a 

career in business. Congratulations, Jack, and parents, Greg and 

Elizabeth Gillespie!  
 

  


